
     
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Benefits Presentation 
Come and hear about the changes happening in the upcoming plan year!  Stay after to get assistance with online 
changes to your benefits from representatives with US Employee Benefits Services Group.  This is an optional 
informational session and not required but don’t miss out on your opportunity to speak to a knowledgeable 
representative. You will have either a morning or afternoon session to attend: 
 

Open Enrollment Period Start/End Dates: 
July 15, 2024 – August 16, 2024 

 
Open Enrollment Presentation August 7, 2024 

San Marcos High School (PAC) 
2601 Rattler Road 

San Marcos, TX 78666 
Session 1 starts at 9:00 a.m. 
Session 2 starts at 1:30 p.m. 

 
 

Note:  This year will be a PASSIVE enrollment. The benefits currently in place will continue unless you make changes. 
If you participate in the flexible spending account or dependent care account benefits you MUST re-enroll on 
thebenefitsHUB as these do not roll over. However, during this period, you will have the opportunity to make changes 
to your current benefit elections for the effective date September 1, 2024.  This enrollment period allows you to 
enroll for additional benefits, change plan options, and adjust your dependents’ coverage.   
 
Online Assistance 
Unable to attend the Benefits Presentation?  Not to worry, all information about the 2024-2025 plan year can be found 
on the SMCISD website under Human Resources/Benefits.                                                                                                                
 
Here you can find helpful information such as: 
 2024-2025 Open Enrollment Overview                                                   
 2024-2025 Health Insurance Rates 
 2024-2025 Employee Benefits Guide 

MELISSA PATTON 
HR BENEFITS & LEAVE SPECIALIST 

PH: 512-393-6796 
EMAIL: MELISSA.PATTON@SMCISD.NET 

 

BENEFITS HUB:   WWW.MYBENEFITSHUB.COM/SANMARCOSCISD  
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1TYe-W2YJRjsUYaTWykGkMKZcKjSyEG41?usp=sharing
mailto:MELISSA.PATTON@SMCISD.NET

